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Ira SHAC needs YOU!! 

What is SHAC? 

SHAC is a group of staff, parents and community members that meet at least 4 

times a year. A SHAC helps ensure community values are reflected in health 

education (physical, mental, and nutritional) for the students as well as staff 

wellness. Student and staff wellness are important for schools to function 

properly. Other needs may be discussed in meetings as well.  

Want to know more? Join us! 

Ira SHAC is hosting a meeting on September 26th at 2:10 pm in room 212. If you 

are interested in serving on the SHAC or just learning more, we invite you to join 

us.  

For more information on the meeting, please contact Nurse Patrick at the school 

at 325-573-2628 ext 125 or cpatrick@ira.esc14.net 
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